
Site Council Minutes 10/10/2016 

  

Present: 

Iris Love 

Michele Arntz 

Laura Moulton 

Cynthia Plank 

Regina Sun 

Harriette Vimegnon 

  

Note: I talked to Amanda Littlejohn today and she wasn’t on the last Site Council email - I’ve added her 

to this one, and she plans to be at the next meeting. 

  

1). Event on Tuesday, 10/11 for Sterling Eltagonde. Tree dedication and performance by the 

Ambassadors. 

 2). October 16th: Outdoor School for 6th graders. 

 3). Spaghetti dinner will be 10/24. 

 4). PTA meeting: Wednesday, October 12th. Carol Campbell from Grant High School will be speaking. 

 5). No school on 10/14, due to teacher inservice meetings. 

 6). School dance on 10/28 - volunteers needed. 4-6 p.m. 

 7). Cynthia suggested the idea of including a list of field trips in the ROAR, to help with general planning. 

 8). Michele gave an update on DBRAC, and let us know that the interim superintendent has proposed 

that they wait to do Roseway Heights and Tubman, and that Vernon students are still slated to attend 

Beaumont. Harriette cited ongoing concerns regarding space. Would the district like help promoting the 

space? Perhaps a full color brochure advertising the windowless basement room with toxic levels of 

radon and asbestos would be helpful? I propose we add ferns to liven up the space. Is there a budget for 

adolescent-sized hazmat suits? [wish I could claim that idea, but it goes to Iris].  

 9). Foundation match is ending soon - watch for updates in the Beaumont newsletter. 



 10). Classroom teachers are having a box top competition among classes.  

  

Thanks, all, and look forward to seeing you all next month on Monday, November 14th at 4. 

LM 


